
 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Matthew Bartulica 

Email: mbartulica@hotmail.com  

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Michael Fisher Chairman 

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Jared Roth 

Jason Watkins 

Andy Mink 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

Michael Fisher 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   7:30 a.m. 

 

Director of Religious Education 

Jenessa Fisher 

Email:stjosepheastonreligoused@gmail.

com 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:15 a.m. 

 

 Mission Statement 
  Rooted in Faith, Focused on Christ 

Inspiring worship, nourishing souls  
and serving our community through 
the beauty and Traditions of our    
Roman Catholic Faith 

P.O. Box 197  107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443  Phone: 816-473-2011 

Parish Email: stjosepheaston@gmail.com  Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                                          June 16th, 2024 
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 Weekend Collection 

               June 9th, 2024 

 

Envelopes:   $             3,635.00    

Plate:    $                      129.00 

Total Parish:   $                   3,764.00 

  

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2023- June 30, 2024 

 

June-to-Date:      $          5,534.00  

June Budget                     $                  7,856.00            

Year-to-Date:                $                96,491.00                     

Year Budget                     $                94,268.50 

           

     Thank You  for your continued support  

      

     

 

 

Sunday          June 16th 

7:30a.m.     Margaret Klein Hartman+ 

     By The Klein Family 

                    Deanie McPhee+ 

                    By Mary McPhee 

        

Sunday        June 23rd 

7:30a.m.      Pat Culver+ 

      By Steve Culver 

       
Please remember in prayer those who have died. 

Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 
† Denotes Deceased 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

                Donut Sunday July 7th 

          Altar Society Meeting  July 7th 

           Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

            Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

    

 Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the    

month 

June 30th Knights Sunday Please wear your 

Knights Shirts 

 

 

    

Blake Antle           June 20th 

Jarod Roth           June 22nd 

 

        Prayers Still Needed       

 Please continue to keep Father Angelo 

in your prayers.  He is currently breath-

ing on his own and no longer intubated, He 

will follow simple commands such as blinking 

when asked but doctors are skeptical. He has a 

long road ahead and it is unknown the extent 

of brain damage. The plan is to transfer him to 

a hospital in Croatia possibly by end of the 

week.        

After Mass we will take 20 minutes for time of 

silence and prayer for Father Angelo’s recovery                       

 We Welcome all Guests and Newcomers  

     to our Parish family.  

Guests and Newcomers are asked to register at 

your earliest opportunity. Forms are available in 

the back of church.   

We look forward to getting to know you!  

DRIVING FOR HOPE GOLF TOURNAMENT 

– BENEFITTING CATHOLIC CHARITIES - 

      The Knights of Columbus and Catholic Charities     

 invite you to join them on July 15th, 2024 

at Lakewood Oaks Golf Course. 651 NE St. Andrews 

Circle, Lee’s Summit, Mo. 

Purchase a team of four and invite your priest to join 

you! 

Questions? Contact Brett Gordon at his email   

brettgordon@sbcglobal.net 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

 Vernon Ottinger,Stephen Crouse, Dan McLarney, Ellis 

LaFollette, Jerry Ingle, Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Greg-

ory, Mary Fisher, RonKretzer, Jeanel Adkins, Velma 

O’Brian, the elderly, and the chronically ill and their 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 

5067 WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE 

THE MEN OF OUR PARISH TO CON-

SIDER JOINING THE KNIGHTS OF    

COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS   

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE YOU 

THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR 

COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. 

WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS 

MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET     

INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE 

TO HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR 

COUNCIL. 

         

    June 16th, 7:30 a.m.  

Greeters       Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors         Jim Ingle 

Counters       Paul & Jan Pottier 

                                   

                      June 23rd, 7:30 a.m. 

Greeters:      Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:         Jordan Roth 

Counters:       Richard & Mary Ann 

     LaFollette   

                                

                      June 30th 7:30a.m. 

Greeters:       Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:         Jared Roth 

Counter:        Paul & Jan Pottier  

       

      

June Prayer Intentions 
  
Pope Francis: We pray that migrants flee-
ing from war or hunger, forced to undertake 
journeys full of danger and violence, find 
welcome and new opportunities in the   
countries that receive them. 
  
Bishop Johnston: For the safety and well-
being of those whose professions transport 
people, materials and other goods essential 
for living. 

The National Eucharistic Pilgrimage is 

Coming to Our Area! Benedictine College 

will host a major stop on this pilgrimage.    

Pilgrims will process across America with the 

Eucharist from four points, converging on  

Indianapolis. The Western Junipero Serra 

Route, beginning in San Francisco, will stop in 

Atchison, KS, where Benedictine College is 

planning a celebration along with Mass and 

all-night adoration. You can even become a 

pilgrim and participate in the procession 

across the Amelia Earhart bridge, through 

Atchison, and up to the Benedictine campus 

on June 25. There will also be a dinner, a 

Christian music concert, Mass and Adoration. 

See more at: Benedictine.edu/Pilgrimage  



The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victum of sexual abuse, or if you 

observe or suspect sexual abuse: 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1 800 392 3738( if the victim is currently  under age of 18) contact your local law enforcement 

agency or call 911. 

2. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the Om-

budsman, at 816 812-2500 if the abuse involves a priest, deacon,   employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Whitney Ture-Francis, Victim Assistance Coordinator, at 816 392-0011or true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more information  

 

   June is for the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 
The entire month of June is devoted to the Sacred Heart 
of Jesus, a tradition which stems from a famous vision 
by Saint Margaret Mary Alacoque in 17th Century 
France. 
 
Saint Margaret Mary described her experience of the 
Lord: “My divine Heart is so passionately fond of the hu-
man race and of you, in particular, that it cannot keep 
back the pent-up flames of its burning charity any long-
er. They must burst out through you and reveal my Heart 
to the world, so as to enrich mankind with my treasures.” 
Following this revelation, Jesus united her heart with 
His in a fusion of mystical love and joy. 


